January 9, 1930

Mrs, Atamante Balekdjian
444 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10010
Dear Mrs. Balekdjian:

We are grateful for your donation of $5.00 (five
dollars) given to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral for
Christmas Yughakin.

May the blessings of this joyous feast be with

you and your loved ones throughout the year.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 34832
FKB:myt



